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ANNUAL LENTEN SOUP SUPPER 
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 4, 2015 
SCHOOL CAFETERIA (EMMAUS HALL) 

6PM - 8PM 
 

All Parishioners and their families and friends are invited to 
share, not only the warmth and goodness of homemade 
soup, but also in the warmth and goodness of our parish 
family! 
 
This simple Lenten meal of soup and rolls is offered to all 
who come.  In addition our Parish Outreach shares any left 

over soup with parishioners who are unable to attend.  They also feed our Lenten 
soup to anyone who is homeless.     
 
This means that those in need can feel the warmth of soup, sharing with their fellow 
men and women and, above all, the love of Jesus Christ.  This is the gift of our faith 
reaching out to others during this sacrificial season. 
 

It’s time to think about making soup 
for this annual Lenten event! 

 
To make soup or to volunteer,  

please call Pat Ricci at (516) 796-1320. 
 

Soup warms our bodies. 

Sharing warms our hearts. 

The Season stirs our souls. 

 

Be part of St. Martin of Tours reaching out! 

 


